Meeting #3, August 3, 2005
Princeton Area Swimming and Diving Association

The meeting was commenced at 7:06 p.m.

The agenda and the June minutes were approved.

Dual Meet Season:

The results of the swimming dual season are:

Division I            Division II           Division III

Community Park        Nassau                Hopewell Golf

Cranbury              Lenape                Cherry Valley

Hamilton              Lawrenceville         TR and H Tennis

F-R,WW                Brooktree             Ravine
Ben Franklin      TCC,PB,&CP            Bedens Brook
Comments included the inconsistency of officiating in Division 3.

Greg Hand from Community Park wanted to know if extra heats can be reconciled prior to each dual meet. This will be discussed next season, and can be included in the new coach’s guide.

Diving:

The teams in Division 1 felt that they didn’t have enough meets. An invitational would be a good solution for next year. 
Saturday, June 17 at 9:00, there will be a table workers clinic at Hopewell Valley Golf Club. This will be hosted by Hopewell Golf and West Windsor.
At Championships, the required dives will have a difficulty degree of 1.8. The coaches were hoping to have the Championships outside next year. The tentative date is July 20, with a raindate of July 24. 

Swimming Championships:

PASDA was charged for an extra hour at TCNJ. However, we saved almost $1,000 by not having the meet at Rutgers.

We are looking in to renting the gym next year.

999 swimmers competed in the meet-the most ever.

The hosts for next year will be: Country Pool, Hamilton, Hopewell Tennis and Ravine.
There are unpaid fees from some teams. You know who you are, don’t forget to pay up.

Insurance certificates were not in on time for dual meets. 

Official’s Clinic:

There were more DQ’s this year at championships than ever, especially in the breaststroke. We need to get more parents to officiate the dual meets.

Saturday, June 17, there will be an official’s clinic at Nassau Swim Club from 9-11. Please tell your parents to be there!

Lawrenceville is hosting a clinic on June 22 at 6:30 p.m.

Cherry Valley will have a clinic on July 12 at 6:30 p.m.

Team Alignments:

Division I            Division II           Division III
Hamilton              West Windsor         Trenton C.C.

Flemington-Raritan    Ben Franklin         Country Pool

Community Park        LSA                  Twin Rivers

Nassau                Cherry Valley        Hopewell Tennis

Lenape                Hopewell Golf        Ravine

Cranbury              Brooktree            Bedens Brook

                      Penn Brook

New Business:

Jim Devlin has completed a coach’s guide to PASDA swimming. The updated version will be placed on the PASDA website. He will also include definitions of terms, such as “marshalling” that people may be unfamiliar with.

Fees for 2006: will be increased to $200 for teams with both swimming and diving.

Ellen needs an inventory of ribbons for each team by Labor Day.

The following officers were elected for 2006: 

Ellen Mace, President 11 votes
Jim Devlin, Vice President 11 votes
Pam Owens, Treasurer 11 votes
Secretary, Chris Faubell 2 votes Maureen Bowman 1 vote
Trustees: Jeff Mace,(11 votes) John Chelar (10 votes) and Percy Keith (9 votes)
8:40 the meeting was adjourned.
